‘ | ONCE-Q/ METRO BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.. P. 0. BOX 101, GUAYNABO, P.R. 00657/ TEL: 790-5001

November 19, 1975

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper

National Radio Club

5 Anthony Street

Provincetown, Massachisetts 02657

Dear Mr. Cooper:

~
Your reception report on WQII on the mornings of November
3 and 7, 1975 are in agreement with our station log. This is
official verification of reception of WQII, San Juan, Puerto
Rico on 1140 Khz. with 10,000 watts power.
WQII has been on the air since 6:00 AM on October 28, 1975
with a 24 hour a day, seven (7) days a week schedule.
By the way, your mention of "Pueblo'" was an announcement
for Pueblo Supermarkets, our parent corporation.
Best regards and good DX.
Sincerely,
- TRO BROADCASTING CO., INC.
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Vice President & General Manager
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